
Dear Northmont Way (north side) resident,

Because of the factors listed below, the 15 homes on the north side of Northmont Way have been
designated by Salt Lake City Fire Department as among the city's highest risk area for a wildfire that
could result in significant loss of property. These factors include:

1. Proximity of downhill Gamble oak groves to residential property
a. Under certain conditions. Gamble oak can be highly flammable
b. Wildfires move more rapidly uphill

2. Proximity to areas of moderate/ heavy recreational use including:
a. Morris Meadows Shoreline Trailhead

b. BMX bike area

c. City Creek Canyon picnic sites

As part of Salt Lake City's Community Wildfire Preparedness Plan, Captain Scott Winkler and
members of his crew at Fire Station # 4 (on Eleventh Avenue) would like to meet with the owners and/or
occupants of these 15 homes to conduct a 30 minute, fire risk assessment of the property and to discuss
the city's wildfire response plan. They would leave you with a list of recommended fire preparedness,
prevention, and mitigation strategies for your property, and help identify public and private resources
that may be available to help you pursue them.

Please make an appointment with Captain Doyle in person today or by phone or email by May 31.

Your appointment for a fire risk assessment of your property with the Salt Lake City Tire Department is
on the following date:

Saturday June 10 morning

Saturday June 10 afternoon

Saturday June 17 morning

Saturday June 17 afternoon

Other time

Will schedule by email or phone in a few days (see contact information below)

If you have indicated that you are not interested in scheduling a fire risk assessment of your property at
this time. Please contact us if you decide you would like to schedule this in the future.

Salt Lake City Fire Department

Office phone: 801799-4128

Email: SLCWildlandfire@slcgov.com


